Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Department of Transport and Regional Services

CASA
Supplementary Budget Estimates 2000-2001, (30 May 2001)


Question: 
CASA 18

Topic: 
Aviation Safety Regulatory Improvement Programme

Hansard Page/Written Question on Notice: 254

Senator O’Brien asked:  
How much of that was IT?  I am sure they would have broken it down. 

Answer:

Of the total high-level cost estimate by Pricewaterhouse Coopers of $34.04 million, it was estimated that in the range of 40 to 50 per cent of the total costs for the business system projects would be for IT, that is, in the order of $15 million.  

As specific architecture, platforms and development tools have not yet been identified, much of the costing for the projects was on the basis of a “build”, especially in relation to line of business applications.  Therefore, this IT cost estimate includes technical resources as well as software and development tools.

These costs will be refined during the detailed definition planning stage due to commence on October 2001 and be completed by December 2001, for consideration of the CASA Board and Executive in the first quarter of 2002.   This phase will take into account CASA’s funding options as well as staffing resource constraints.  After this stage is completed, CASA will be in a better position to further break down this component.

In addition, this phase will also develop specific business cases for each of the sub-projects, which will identify and cost specific software products and tools, as well as the resource costs for business systems and line of business application development.
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